
 

 

  From the Principal's Desk

5 / 1 7 -  G R A D E  8  E L A

5 / 1 8 ,  5 / 2 0 ,  5 / 2 5 ,  5 / 2 7 ,  6 / 1 :

L A N G U A G E  E N R I C H M E N T  C A M P  

5 / 1 9 :   G R A D E  8  M A T H ,

A L G E B R A  &  G E O M E T R Y  T E S T

5 / 1 9 ,  5 / 2 6 ,  6 / 2 :  C O U R S E

R E C O V E R Y  A T  6 : 0 0  P . M .

 5 / 2 0 :  - - S A C  M E E T I N G  A T  6 : 0 0

P . M .

5 / 2 4 :  G R A D E  8  S C I E N C E ,

B I O L O G Y ,  A N D  G E A R S  T E S T

5 / 2 6 :  G R A D E  7  C I V I C S  T E S T

5 / 2 8 :  M A G N E T  M I L E S T O N E

D A N C E  P A R T Y  @  M C N I C O L

1 2 : 0 0 - 2 : 0 5  P . M .

5 / 3 1 :  N O  S C H O O L / M E M O R I A L

D A Y

6 / 3 :  8 T H  G R A D E  " M O V I N G  U P "

C E R E M O N Y  A T  6 : 0 0  P . M .

( V I R T U A L )

6 / 3 :  G L O B A L  S C H O L A R S

S H O W C A S E  ( V I R T U A L )  A T  6 : 3 0

P . M .

6 / 9 :  S T U D E N T S '  L A S T  D A Y  O F

S C H O O L  ( E A R L Y  R E L E A S E  A T

1 2 : 0 5  P . M . )

8 / 1 8 :  S T U D E N T S  F I R S T  D A Y  O F

S C H O O L  F O R  2 0 2 1 - 2 2  S C H O O L

Y E A R

      C A L E N D A R  O F  E V E N T S  

  *  5 / 2 0 :  G R A D E  8  A L G E B R A  A N D       

G E O M E T R Y  S E S S I O N  2

Hello Hawk Families!

This month we celebrate our amazing staff here at McNicol!

There is so much that goes into the success of our students.

Our teachers and paraprofessionals spend 

countless hours planning and preparing for

engaging lessons. Our facilities team 

works day and night to keep our facility 

looking its best. Our SAFETY team works

diligently daily to keep us all safe. Our 

support and clerical team offer superb 

customer service. Our cafeteria staff ensures our kiddies have

full bellies daily! It truly takes a team, and we are invested in

working daily in the best interest of our Hawk students. Please

help me celebrate the adults on our team this month by sending

an email of thanks to our Heroes!

Testing continues this month. Please ensure you review your

child’s grade-level testing schedule which can be found on the

main page of our website. We are full swing into Quarter 4!

We continue to host our Course Recovery Night every

Wednesday evening from 6-8 p.m. Have your child join us if

they are lacking the credits they need this school year. We are

here to help!  

We are also hosting the Summer Experience at McNicol this

Summer! Check out the registration form on our homepage.

The Summer Experience is for ALL students... check it out!

Please remember I am always a phone call, email, or visit

away.  How can I help you and your child? Let me know 😊

Your Appreciative Principal, (Staff Appreciation in Hawkland

all day, every day!)

Mrs. G
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Dear Parents, Community Members, and Business Partners:

 

The Principal position at McNicol Middle School will become vacant effective July 1, 2021. In order

to ensure a smooth transition in leadership and to maintain the tremendous educational standards

that currently exist, a highly collaborative process will be used in the selection of your next

Principal.

 

A Community Conversation will be held to solicit input regarding the characteristics you feel are

most important in your next leader. Staff, community, business partners, city leaders, and parent

leaders are invited to participate in this process. Mrs. Christine Semisch, Director, will lead the

Virtual Community Conversation on Tuesday, June 1st at 5:30 pm via zoom.

 

BCPS is inviting you to a scheduled Zoom meeting.

 

Topic: McNICOL MS PRINCIPAL VACANCY - COMMUNITY CONVERSATION

Time: Jun 1, 2021 05:30 PM Eastern Time (US and Canada)

 

Join Zoom Meeting

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/89223224341?pwd=SFhYcmJON2ZhVTZkdmd4eGRGUDZNZz09

Join our Cloud HD Video Meeting

Meeting ID: 892 2322 4341

Passcode: 060690

 

The information obtained from the Community Conversation will be utilized in the process to

screen and select applicants to help ensure the best quality leader is chosen with the

characteristics that best fit the needs of your school.

 

Important - Pursuant to School Board Policy 4002.14, Selection and Appointment of School-Based

Administrators, individuals wishing to be considered as a member of the Principal Selection

Stakeholder Panel must attend the Community Conversation on Tuesday, June     1st at 5:30 pm.

 

The Office of School Performance and Accountability team looks forward to working with you in

this critical process of selecting your new school leader. Should you have questions concerning

this initiative, please feel free to call Mrs. Christine Semisch at 754-321-3808.

2 - MESSAGE TO
STUDENTS

4 - TEACHERS, ADMIN 
SHARE STORIES IN 
WEEKLY ASSEMBLY

7 - STUDENT COUNCIL 
CANCELS ELECTIONS

H E R E ' S  W H A T ' S  U P !

https://nam04.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fus02web.zoom.us%2Fj%2F89223224341%3Fpwd%3DSFhYcmJON2ZhVTZkdmd4eGRGUDZNZz09&data=04%7C01%7Ctracey.ryser%40browardschools.com%7C2feb3b7984574774c5cd08d9210c1ce4%7Ceeacb5cb53704358a96aa3783c95d422%7C1%7C0%7C637577158177005781%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=TtfGXV76loqXg5KAAIE%2BRbWFcR2YJhgOy4wP%2FXc4VDo%3D&reserved=0
https://nam04.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fus02web.zoom.us%2Fj%2F89223224341%3Fpwd%3DSFhYcmJON2ZhVTZkdmd4eGRGUDZNZz09&data=04%7C01%7Ctracey.ryser%40browardschools.com%7C2feb3b7984574774c5cd08d9210c1ce4%7Ceeacb5cb53704358a96aa3783c95d422%7C1%7C0%7C637577158177015743%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=KiOQW4r3qlPoA%2BQCiYR4ER9JMPZfv%2BKiDcmP6HGyytY%3D&reserved=0














BCPS observes Mental Health Awareness Month every
May. Each year millions of Americans face the reality of
living with a mental health illness. More than 1 in 5
Americans will be affected by a mental health condition
in their lifetime and every American is affected or
impacted through their friends and family.

If you or someone you know needs help or
more information, click here for a list of

helpful BCPS phone numbers

https://www.browardschools.com/Page/39271


Haitian Heritage Month is recognized every May.  It is an
opportunity for individuals including Haitians and lovers of
the Haitian culture to celebrate the rich culture, distinctive 
 and original art, and delicious food.  You can also learn about
the traditions of Haiti and its people. The month-long
celebration is an expansion of the Haitian Flag Day, which will
be celebrated on May 18th.  Haitian Flag day is a special day to
encourage patriotism.



Our amazing
Administration

working hard during
Teacher Appreciation

Week.

Monarch caterpillars
return to our Global

Scholars' Garden.

Boy's Soccer Team

warming up. Nathaniel and
Veronica working

together.

Boy's and Girls Track Team
with Coach Robinson and

Coach Smith.

Girl's Soccer Team and

Coach Perdomo

getting ready to

compete!

Larry built a robot in
Mrs. Kleinman's

class!

Daion reading a 
good book!


